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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘innovation’.   

 

 Applications are in for  

 our  first ever House  

 Captains—shortlisting and 

 interviews next week.  

  

 Congratulations to the 

winners of our Sports Stars 

Awards this week— Megan 

and Lewis.  

 

 Suthers World Cup 2018 

Competition launched this 

week. Qualifier Quizzes  

 need to be in by Thurs 21 

 June. 

 

 Innovation Challenge 2018 

launched this week— 

 deadline Friday 22 June  

 

 Well done to all of our 

students for the way they 

approached their Progress 

Board assessments this  

 Week! Great focus. 

 #ThereAreNoShortcuts 

 

  

 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  

 

Who will be House Point Champi-

ons this term? It’s still very close!  

ALL SET FOR OUR FIRST SPORTS FIXTURES  
In PE this week students have been going through skills and drills ready for their 

very first fixtures on 27 June. We’ll be playing Cricket and Rounders against 

Toot Hill School and team lists will be announced soon. A particular well done 

to Lewis and to Megan who won this week’s Sports Stars Award.   

Getting Active  

So, the applications are in for our first ever House Captain positions and 

we’re now starting the process of shortlisting. We’ll be appointing a 

Captain and Vice Captain for each of our four Houses (Attenborough, 

Beacon, Skylark and Treswell) and will be looking for students with a 

range of skills, personal qualities and experiences who will be able to 

work well together as part of a team and help lead the development of 

the House system.  

Students have been busy with their Progress Board assessments this 

week—and we’ve been really impressed by the focus and self-discipline 

they have shown—but that hasn't stopped them getting outside and 

getting active. As you’ll see below, they’ve been honing their skills in 

rounders and cricket in PE (thanks to Miss Sheldon and Miss Coe for 

their brilliant coaching) and there’s been  dance, netball, basketball, 

field athletics and Performing Arts Club to boot!  This all comes in addi-

tion to the announcement last week that we’ll be holding a sponsored 

run later this term in aid of our Action for Alex campaign which has 

been set up to help support a young child and her family in their fight 

against cancer. Sponsor forms will be coming home this Friday.  


